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Boogie Club.  He did an awesome 

job and as we all know, Wes was 

not only spirited, but he was con-

tagious about it!  He brought us 

through some tough times.  With 
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A big Happy New Year to you!  

Where did 2012 goéand how 

much dancing did we do?... A lot!  

And we hope to do a lot more in 

2013, so get ready.    And, with 

me back in the saddle again, I will 

be watching ñthe storeò for a 

while.  It is my pleasure to serve 

you again as President.  I trust 

you are all well and ready for a 

great new year.  Letôs make it a 

good one~ 

As we begin a new year, I want to 

thank Wes Kirchner for his last 3 

years of leading the Battlefield 

 January/February his stewardship, we are able to be 

even stronger as we look forward 

to a good, rewarding year for our 

club. Letôs all work together for 

our club. The rewards will come 

back to us three-fold. 

I also want to thank our 2012 

board of directors, and our new 

2013 board.  Thank you all for 

serving, once and even twice.  

You are pillars of our club.  With-

out you, we would be a bunch of 

folks wandering around not know-

ing which way to turn. You are the 

best~  This yearôs board and offi-

cers are committed to making our 

club fun for all and running 

smoothly.  A President is only as 

effective as its officers and mem-

bers.  So, you can see, we count 

on each and every one of us to 

make the BBC the best dance club 

that it can be. 

As we kick off a new year, I want 

to let all of our club members 

know how special they are. To 

mention, one new member, Bill  

Sanzenbaher, who joined in June 

2012.  Bill jumped right in and 

volunteered to do many jobs that 

are so critical to running the club.  

Bill is so enthusiastic about the 

club and we are delighted to have 

him among us.   Way to go Bill~ 

We are brainstorming about our 

yearly activities.  If you have any-

thing that you think the club 

would like, just let us know.   We 

will post upcoming activities on 

our Bugle Calléso stay tuned. 

So, get on your best shoes and 

your very best smile and letôs 

dance! 

 

 

        Let the good times roll~ 
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We had one of the best Xmas parties in Fredericksburg last year. We were at 
the Shannonôs Bar and Grill December, 13, 2012. Members from surrounding 
areas in Virginia attended 
this gala event. Off in the 
distance you could hear Ru-
dolph ñthe DJò(Craig 
Jennings) kicking off a great 
dinner and dance event with 
his sounds of good shag mu-
sic and generating the feel-
ing of good times. BBC 
members and guests forgot 
about the daily grind of 
work and how tired they 
were from shopping. Every-
body wanted to relax and 
that is exactly what we 
did!...great food, great mu-
sic. So, jingle bell, jingle 
b e ll, canôt you 
tellééé.allôs a good night 
and allôs well. 


